
Johnny A. 
c/o S.G. 

3ox 615 
Tenafly NJ 07670 

Dear Johnny: 

Iaight St #  
Son Francisco CA 94117 

Nay 6, 1989 

I am in tia process of writin o third edition of my booklet, 
I f.FORilA 1'I01 FO ·"'1 E PE'-IALE-TO-HALE, and a, up' a ting the Con tac ts/ 
Referrals section. 

I am vritin� to ask if you would like F21 and "Rites of assag " 
listed in the new e<li tion, and, ii so ,"7i'otr the 1 isting should 
road. 

Hope to hear from you soon. 

Lou Sullivan 

                 




